
 

This report was conducted on 
November 19, 2009. 
 
When a USDA investigator 
observes that a correction should 
be made, their report first quotes 
the section of the Animal Welfare 
Act that the correction pertains to.  
 
In this case, the correction was in 
reference to a miscommunication 
between a research staff person 
and animal care technicians where 
a compound that is used to 
visualize arteries in mice was given 
to a monkey.  In this case, the 
USDA felt that OHSU’s university 
response to this incident was 
appropriate and no fine was 
issued.  
 
The second item listed by the 
USDA investigator is in reference 
to a bag of dry monkey food that 
was slightly past its expiration 
date.  This second item helps 
demonstrate how thorough 
inspections are and the 
comprehensiveness of the Animal 
Welfare Act.  
 
(Information from OHSU) 

 
 


